Frigidaire Side-by-Side Refrigerators with Slim Ice
Buckets Recall Feb. 8, 2024

Feb. 8: Frigidaire is recalling about 383,240 side-by-side refrigerators that contain an ice bucket
part that can break, causing plastic pieces to fall into the ice bucket. If dispensed out of the ice
bucket, these pieces pose choking and laceration hazards.

Product(s) affected: Frigidaire Side by Side Refrigerators with Slim Ice Buckets manufactured
between 2015 and 2019 and sold online on Frigidaire.com and at Lowe's, Home Depot, and
other retailers nationwide from Nov. 2015 - Sept. 2019. The recall applies to the following model
numbers:

DGHK2355TF, DGHX2655TF, FFSC2323TS, FGSC2335TD, FGSC2335TF, FGSS2635TD,
FGSS2635TE, FGSS2635TF, FGSS2635TP, FPSC2277RF, FPSC2278UF, FPSS2677RF,
LFSC2324VF, LGHK2336TD, LGHK2336TF, LGHX2636TD, and LGHX2636TF

You can find the model and serial # of your Frigidaire refrigerator inside on the right side above
the top shelf.

What to do if you have the product(s): Stop using the ice maker and contact Electrolux Group
at (888) 377-7563, 8:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET Monday - Friday, for a free replacement part. You can


https://www.frigidaire.com/en/frigidaire-recall-information

also email IceBucketRecall@electrolux.com or visit www.icebucketrecall.com or
www.frigidaire.com for more information.



